
LTS NEWS 
 
Attention all Branch Presidents: 
 

NAPS & Dillard Financial Solutions, Inc., your Retirement Providers will be attending 
LTS and will be providing retirement trainings on Sunday, 11 March 2018 from 11:00 am to 
1:00 pm in 30-minute increments. Dillard Financial Solutions, Inc., will be providing our New 
Training on Retirement options from TSP plus we will introduce the New Website for all 
members to educate themselves on benefits and options for income during Retirement.  
 Each President will receive the New Information Packets that will allow the Branches to 
provide more education on Retirement Solutions, what the State Laws are for them in their State 
and how to reduce taxes on TSP Income.  


